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This course will help KS1 and KS2 class 
teachers who are not Computing 
specialists to understand the 
requirements of the Computing 
curriculum so that they can teach it in 
an engaging and accessible way.   
 

 
The course will:  
 
• identify the key issues arising from the 2014/15 

curriculum changes 
• explore computational thinking 
• eliminate anxiety over programming 
• set up assessment processes to support the 

curriculum 
• signpost to activities and lesson plans that can be 

used in class. 
 
By the end of the course participants will:- 
 
• fully understand the requirements of the computing 

curriculum 
• understand progression between KS1 and KS2 
• feel confident in their understanding of and ability to 

teach computing 
• feel confident in using a variety of appropriate 

software and hardware 
• look at resources to support eSafety. 


